
Dear Planning Authority 

 

I wish to raise my strong objection to the above proposal. This devlopment is not appropriate for this 

region or any populated region in Australia.  

 

Water and Food are our two most important resources if we are to build a sustainable future. This 

development puts both of these at significant risk for our region.  

 

In addition it also risks the regions wine and tourism industry. Which have been forced to struggle 

for a number of years due to bushfires, covid and now excessive wet weather.  

 

This development can not go ahead in our region.  

 

Regards  

 

Adam 

 

Adam Cooper 

15 Marquess Place  

Murrumbateman NSW 2582 

 

 


